
 
To:  Verndale School Board 

From:  Greg Johnson, Dean of Students/Activities Director 

RE:  Monthly Report (September) 

1)  Playoffs will be starting in the next couple of weeks.  Volleyball will have first play-off game on 

October 24 or October 25 depending on seeding.  Football will play section ¼ finals on October 

22.  Swimming will begin section tournament action on November 7. 
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